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In Reading this half-term, we
have read a variety of fiction
and non-fiction texts. Thank
you to all who came for our

parent’s morning.

This half-term we
have read Oliver

Twist to inspire our
writing. We have

looked at different
sentence structures

to help us write,
including a
biography. 

In Maths,
we have been

revising different
topic to help us

prepare for SATs.
We really enjoy a

good maths
treasure hunt to
help make our
learning fun.

Continuing with our Oliver
theme, we had fun

creating manga-style
portraits of different Oliver
characters during our art

lessons.

As part of our
partnership with

Hull KR, we had the
chance to meet
two players. As a

class, we came up
with five questions
to ask the players. 
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